
Panorama Woods Landowners

Fall 2010

Hello to all Landowners!

A lot has been happening this year as we enjoy our time in Panorama Woods. Everyone has
been busy working on their properties to make PWl the nicest place in Sanpete County. We
hope you have been-able to.relax.and eonJoy vour properties as.welk..Summer.has.gone bv too
fast. It is hard to believe it is time for our fall meeting in a few weeks.

At our spring meeting which was held on May 29th, we had a chance to catch up with old
friends, meet new ones and eat some good food. Some even won raffle prizes that were
furnished by the Landowners (the raffle is held at the spring meetings). Our guest speaker was
Shilo Neal with the Sanpete County Department of Wildlife and Urban Interface. He spoke of
ways to prevent fires by cleaning up areas around our cabins, the suggested clearances
needed, water tank requirements for new construction, etc. He also introduced the
opportunity for PWl to take advantage of the grants being offered by the government through
the logging of hours worked on our properties (including equipment rentals, tools, etc.). Mark
Wendel has been in communication with the County regarding moving forward with this plan.
We have had a few landowners also offer to participate in working on this committee to
benefit us all. If you are interested in joining this group please contact Mark Wendel. We will
have more info on this at the fall meeting and hopefully we will have the forms to distribute on
which you can report your time and money invested in clearing your land. This will be
retroactive so keep track of what you are doing now.

_The fall meeting_will be held Saturday September 4.2010 at Craig and Juli~Jho~p~on's. We
will start at 9:30 AM. Signs will be posted. This will be an election meeting. Craig Thompson
will take over the role of President at this meeting. Elections will be held for 2nd Vice President
and Secretary. Please bring your favorite breakfast dish for our Pot Luck!!

• Please remember to SLOW DOWN on the roads. We do not want anyone to get hurt.
• Dues are always accepted and are only $100/year - send to Ginger Hunter at 4250

South 615 East, Murray, UT 84107
• Use our web site panoramawoods.com. It has a lot of useful information and links. If

you have any suggestions that would make it more useful please let us know.
• Roadwork has begun the week of 7/26 and will continue into fall. Culverts, gravel, road

base and improvements for the roads in many areas are planned.
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• Please be very careful with fires. No fireworks.

We have had tremendous support these past few years. Improvements have been made that
benefit us all. We will continue to invest your dues to get the best value for our money and
time. Thank you for your continued support.

Enjoy the great rest of the year in Panorama Woods.

Chris Gantz -President
Craig Thompson- First Vice President
Mark Wendel-Second Vice President
Ginger Hunter-Secretary

extravagantz@msn.com
cthompson@utah.gov
Inmwendel@msn.com
redheadedstrangr@hotmail.com

801-699-3852
801-572-2748
801-957-1066
801-268-2448
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